
ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
FOR THE SOUTHWEST LRT COMMUNITY WORKS 
TRANSITIONAL STATION AREA ACTION PLANS 

 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO ALL PROPOSERS: 
 
 
Hennepin County is cancelling the Request for Proposals for the Southwest LRT 
Community Works Transitional Station Area Action Plans effective September 20, 2011, 
pursuant to Appendix C, Section 4(1)(c) of the Request for Proposal.  
 
The County intends to reissue this Request for Proposals in 2012.    
  
 
 
Jacqueline M. Boeke 
Hennepin County Purchasing and Contract Services 
September 20, 2011 
 
 
 

  
 

                   Page 1 of 1 
                   


